
This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

226    No. 46422	 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 27 May 2022

BOARD NOTICE 277 OF 2022

       

 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN PHARMACY COUNCIL 
 
CORRECTION NOTICE: THE RESTORATION REQUIREMENTS AND 
PROCESS FOR PHARMACISTS WHO HAVE BEEN REMOVED FROM THE 
REGISTER  
 
Section 23 of the Pharmacy Act, 53 of 1974, read with Regulations 21 and 22 of the 
Regulations relating to the registration of persons and the maintenance of registers 
(GNR.1160 published on 20 November 2000) provides for the restoration of 
pharmacists who have been removed from the register of pharmacists. The South 
African Pharmacy Council published, for implementation, the Restoration 
requirements and process for pharmacists who have been removed from the 
register in Board Notice 80 of 2020, published on 3 July 2020, which Board Notice is 
hereby amended as per the schedule.  
 
SCHEDULE 
  
1. Amendment to the Restoration requirements and process for pharmacists who 

have been removed from the register. 
 
In this notice ''the Act" shall mean the Pharmacy Act, 53 of 1974 (as amended), and 
any expression to which a meaning has been assigned in the Act shall bear such 
meaning.  
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